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Dear Maine Taxpayers and Tax Practitioners: 

In order to improve and increase the capabilities for taxpayers and practitioners, Maine Revenue Services is 

excited to announce the Maine Tax Portal. The Maine Tax Portal will provide improved functionality and 

access for Maine people – and integrate all taxes administered by Maine Revenue Services into a new, single 
online system. 

Once implemented this fall and over the next several years, the Maine Tax Portal will enable online filing for 

all tax types administered by Maine Revenue Services. Additionally, the Maine Tax Portal will allow taxpayers 

and practitioners to make online payments, view bills and notices, and perform account maintenance 

activities, such as, adding or removing addresses and closing an account. Depending on access level, 

authorized representatives may view submissions, letters, messages, and submit payments and returns on a 

taxpayer’s behalf. 

Beginning in October 2021, the Maine Tax Portal will gradually replace current online services. The first tax 

type rollouts include State of Maine: 

• Corporate Income Tax

• Franchise Tax

• Insurance Premiums Taxes (including Fire and Non-Admitted Premiums)

• Estate Tax

• Health Care Provider Tax

• Blueberry, Potato, Mahogany Quahog, and Railroad Excise Taxes

• Marijuana Excise Tax

The rollout schedule for all other tax types is available at www.Maine.gov/revenue/portal. 

During the transition and beyond, Maine Revenue Services will continue to support those who elect to file 

paper returns, make payments by check, or correspond with us via the U.S. Postal Service mail. We will also 

continue to support Modernized E-File (MeF). 

Account setup instructions for the Maine Tax Portal will be published over the coming months. Please watch 

your inbox or visit www.Maine.gov/revenue/portal. Any questions about the Maine Tax Portal can be 

submitted via email to taxpayerassist@maine.gov with “Portal” in the subject line. 

We thank you for your patience as we replace our decades-old systems – and we look forward to serving you 

through the Maine Tax Portal. 

Sincerely, 

Jerome D. Gerard 
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